
Dear KIPP Jacksonville Families, 

At KIPP Jacksonville Schools, given who we are collectively, individually, and the communities we serve 
— 97% of whom are Black — this moment in history feels incredibly visceral and personal.   

The KIPP mission statement starts with the words, 'Together with families and communities,' and ends 
with the words 'to build a more just world.' 

We stand with all those who are calling for justice, for an end to police brutality and for the end of 
systemic dehumanization of Black people. We need to work together to build a more just world. 

At KIPP Jacksonville, we are more committed than ever to making sure ALL decisions that affect our 
students are filtered through a lens of equity and racial justice. 

Dr. Jennifer Brown 
Executive Director 


